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Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, November §, 1990

Present: William Suydam, Chairman, Edwin Rowehl, Madeleine
Henley, AA, Betty Shaw, Secretary/Bookkeeper.

Meeting called to order at 7:30.

Gary Gagnon reported that both Mike and he have been unable to
take vacation this year due to shortage of men. The Selectmen
agreed they can carry over their vacation time until next vear.

The easement deed for the water line on the former Reel property
was signed by Sewer and Water Commissioners, Ben Pratt, and Eric
Tenney and Selectmen, Edwin Rowehl and Bill Suydam.

Arthur Stenberg, Building Inspector, gave his monthly report.
Ed gave a report on activities of the Planning Board.

The Selectmen's Schocl Advisory Committee was discussed. Don
Phelps will be replacing William Suydam.

Bill Suydam moved to thank Antrim Lumber, and Edmunds Hardware
for the donation of paint which was used by a group of
volunteers, list attached, to paint the former post office and
office in the Town Hall over the past weekend.

Second, Ed Rowehl, so moved.

Letter of commendation regarding Mike Clemens was reviewed by the
selectmen.

Since the Mill Pond committee is not dredging the pond, they do
not need a permit as suggested by the wetlands board.

Ed moved to go into executive session per RSA 91:A, second, Bill
Suydam. Soc moved.

Meeting reconvened.

Ed Rowehl moved to accept Madeleine Henley's resignation
effective December 4th. Second Bill Suydam, So moved.

Ed reported a large tree branch broke off a pine tree and fell
into the Elm Ave. cemetery. Fortunately it did not land on any
monuments.

Meeting adjourned 9:45 ems
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